
 

Law Enforcement Advisory Board Meeting AUGUST 8, 2018 

 

x denotes presence 

X Paul Soptick   913-281-4351  PPRSJR@AOL.COM 
 Patrick Dunn   816-797-6146  KCKBRILLO@YAHOO.COM 
X Scott Mackey   816-550-0915  SCOTTMACKEY05@YAHOO.COM 
X Reed Partridge   913-573-8043  RPARTRIDGE@WYCOKCK.ORG 
 Lee Brown   913-788-3284  JR8670@SBCGLOBAL.CNET  
 Lt Col Bob Gunja   913-573-2861  BGUNJA@WYCOSHERIFF.ORG 
X Dixie Kaster   913-287-4131  DKASTER@ATT.NET 
X Don Jolley   913-481-3527  DJSDESIGNDON@YAHOO.COM 
 Tony Carter   913-515-4354  TONY.CARTER.JR@SBCGLOBAL.NET 
 Maria Cecilia Ysaac  913-706-7881  IINTERPRET4U@GMAIL.COM 
 Terry Zeigler   913-573-6010  TZEIGLER@KCKPD.ORG  
 Tyrone Garner      TGARNER@KCKPD.COM 
 Irene Caudillo   913-677-0100  ICAUDILLO@ELECTRONIC.COM 
X Don Ash    913-573-4149  DASH@WYCOSHERIFF.ORG 
 Mary Hopkins   913-593-5580  MERRYHOP@HOTMAIL.COM  
 Kelli Bailiff      KBAILIFF@WYCOSHERIFF.ORG 
 Joan DeMoss   913-280-1697  JFDEMOSS@HOTMAIL.COM  
 Carol Diehl   913-281-1922  cdneighborhood@yahoo.com 
 Dan Soptic   913-573-8861  dsoptick@wycosheriff.org 
 Jeffry Fewell   913-573-8940  jfewell@wycosheriff.com 
X Michael York   913-568-7097  myork@kckpd.org 
 Terry Brockman   913-278-4596  tbrockman0305@gmail.com 
 Curtis Nicholson   913-219-9941  CNICHOLSON@KCKPD.ORG 

X Kevin Steele   913-288-7682  KSTEELE@KCKCC.EDU 

 David Thaxton   913-608-2462  dthaxton@wycosheriff.org 

X Lynn Melton   913-573-5438  lmelton@wycokck.org 

   

 

 

Paul Soptick opened the meeting at 4:02pm 

 

Lt Col Mike York for the Police Department.  

Col York mentioned a car fire at 3rd and Parallel with one female deceased. 

He talked about a kidnapping of a 9 year old female by the parent tht lost parental control of the youth 
at 55th and westbrook. The youth was unharmed and all the perps are in custody. 

There was a Shawnee Kansas homicide, where the Metro Squad was convened. After review of 
camera footage and other investigation, the shooting was ruled justified. 

. 



Sheriff Ash said he was putting together a steering committee, acting in the same capacity as the jail 
population committee did when he was elected. He would use people outside the UG, and people 
from the administrators office, the DA’s office and a Mayors pick and others. 

They are working on the parking lot behind the Memorial Hall that will have an estimated 250 parking 
spaces. They are looking at breaking ground for the Juvenile Center in September. 

The Sheriff’s department is looking into changes in their transport of people to the court’s because of 
the horrible loss of our two deputies. 

The Sheriff’s Department will graduate 6 deputies on October 4th. 

 

Reed Partridge shared the Payroll Audit Police Department. 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Submitted 9-12-2018 

 

 

 


